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As we approach the end of the year, it’s 
a great time to reflect on how far we’ve 
come with the Safety Eight in Numbers 
initiatives. This year’s campaign has 
focused on fostering a culture of 
safety through open communication, 
collaboration, and commitment across 
all levels of the organization. Let’s take 
a moment to celebrate the progress 
we’ve made, but also to re-energize our 
efforts as we work toward a safer, more 
productive future.

Highlighting the Core of 
Safety Eight in Numbers:
The Safety Eight focuses on key areas 
that are critical to ensuring a safe working 
environment for everyone.

By aligning our efforts, we’ve been able to 
maintain and improve safety standards. 
In our bulletins, we’ve emphasized a 
different initiative each month to ensure 
that every team member understands its 
importance and how they can contribute. 
Let’s revisit some of these key areas:
Never Use Your Phone While Driving: 
Distracted driving can lead to accidents. 
Always stay focused on the road and pull 
over safely if you need to make a call or 
send a message.
Always Wear Your PPE Correctly: Personal 
Protective Equipment (PPE) is crucial for 
preventing injuries. Ensure that you wear it 
as intended—whether it’s helmets, gloves, 
safety glasses, or other protective gear.
Safe Walking Routes: When walking 
around the facility, always choose 
designated pedestrian routes and be 
mindful of your surroundings to avoid 
tripping hazards or coming too close to 
vehicles or machinery.
Know the Airport Speed Limit: Airports 
have specific speed limits for vehicles, 
especially near terminals, runways, or other 
sensitive areas. Always adhere to posted 
speed limits to ensure safety for all.
Always Do a Vehicle Inspection: Before 
driving any vehicle, especially in a 
professional or high-risk setting, ensure 
it’s in good working condition. Check 
tires, lights, brakes, and fluid levels.
Always Wear Your Seat Belt: Regardless 
of the distance or speed, always wear your 
seatbelt. It’s a simple measure that can 
significantly reduce the risk of injury in 
case of an accident.

Always Be Aware of the Exposure to 
Dangerous Goods: If you’re working 
around hazardous materials, take the 
time to familiarize yourself with the risks. 
Follow protocols to limit exposure and 
know the emergency procedures in case 
of an incident.
Always Watch Out for Blind Spots: 
Whether you’re driving a vehicle or 
operating heavy machinery, blind spots 
can be dangerous. Always check mirrors 
and scan your surroundings before 
moving or turning.

A Look Ahead: Safety in 
Numbers—A Team Effort
As we move towards the end of the year, 
it’s clear that Safety in Numbers is not 
just a campaign, it’s a philosophy that 
involves everyone, every day. The key 
takeaway from our efforts in 2024 has 
been that safety is not a one-person job—
it’s a collective responsibility. By working 
together, communicating openly, and 
committing to continuous improvement, 
we’re building a culture where everyone 
is empowered to stay safe and keep their 
colleagues safe.

Let’s continue to carry this momentum 
into the final months of the year, 
reminding ourselves that safety is not a 
destination but a journey. Let’s finish the 
year strong with safety at the forefront of 
everything we do.
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LEO - Law Enforcement Officer
SIDA - Security Identification Display Area
PPBM - Positive Passenger Bag Match
MAWB - Master Airway Bill

AOSSP - Airline Operators Standard Security Program
GCS - Ground Security Coordinator
ISAGO - IATA Safety Audit for Ground Operations

A Big Thank You to All of the Employees  
who made our food drive for the  
Community Food Bank of New Jersey  
such a success.
Together, we were able to deliver 888  
pounds of food! Your generosity and 
teamwork have made a real  difference  
in our community.

A special shoutout to our delivery drivers  
who went above and beyond to ensure our  
contributions were successfully delivered:  
Margaret Iorio, Michael Vazquez, Eugenio Pereira,  
Juan Gomez, Manuel Alves, Robert Limone and Manny  
Casalinho. We couldn’t have done it without you!

Thank you again to everyone for your time, effort, and support.

Let’s keep spreading kindness and making a positive impact!
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